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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
 
 

To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 

Date:  3/20/2019 
 

Subject: Change secondary sealing components on select 3K keypads 
 
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill is changing the secondary sealing components 
used in 3K 12 button CANBUS Keypads from machined plastic to injection molded plastic. 
 
Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization.  
 

Description of Change 
Grayhill has invested in injection molds to produce the enhanced ingress protection components used on 
3K CANBUS Keypads in demanding applications.  Parts produced from this tooling have been 
demonstrated to meet Grayhill’s requirements.  
 

Reason for Change 
Early production of enhanced ingress protection 3K keypads was realized with machined plastic 
components. This allowed Grayhill to verify the design effectiveness and quickly implement the 
enhancement on quantity shipments. The long-term solution plan always included a transition from 
machined plastic parts to molded plastic parts.  
 

Effective Date 
Grayhill will implement this change starting with production builds on or after April 15, 2019 
 

Part Numbers Affected 
This PAN affects all the part numbers shown below: 
 

3K012-4RC3AG 3KYY1012-609 

3K012-4RN3AG 3KYY1012-640 

3K112-4RC3AG 3KYY1012-641 

3K112-4RN3AG 3KYY1012-643 

3KYY1012-373 3KYY1012-649 

3KYY1012-374 3KYY1012-650 
 3KYY1012-580 

 

Action Required 
No action is required by customers.   
 
 
 
Please contact your Business Development Manager, if you have any questions. 
 
 
 


